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Gobernment of Fammu & Kaghmir

Office of the Beputy Commissioner Budgam

PUBLIC NOTICE

Subject:- Over Charging on LPG Refill Cylinder by Gas Agencies.

It is impressed upon the general public to seek a proper bill
against payment of charges at the time of delivery of LPG Refill Cylinder by
the Gas Agency. Any Complaints regarding over-charging or any other
malpractice being adopted by the distributor may be forwarded to Dr. Shabir
Ahmad Mir, Assistant Controller Legal Metrology Budgam
(9906969665) or to the District Helpline Number (01951-256294).

No: ADCB/PS/2017/ 3% — g1 Dated: 04-05-2017

Copy to:-
1. Deputy Commissioner Budgam for favour of information.
2. District Information Officer Budgam for publication in at least 02 leading daily -
newspapers for information of general public. '
3. District Informatics officer-NIC Budgam for uploading on website.
4. Assistant Controller Legal Metrology, Budgam for information.



